
 
         March 19, 2004 
  

DWR/USBR Public Workshop 
 On the Draft Response Plan to Address Issues raised 

In the CALSIM II Review Report (Dec. 2003)1 
 

April 9, 2004 
1 PM – 4:30 PM 

 
Bonderson Bldg., First Floor Hearings room (Rm. 102 A) 

901 P Street, Sacramento 
 

Purpose of the workshop is three fold: to share DWR/USBR joint draft 
response plan to address issues raised in the December 2003 CALSIM II 
Review report, to entertain stakeholders and other public comments on the 
draft response plan, and to discuss need for any follow-up focused 
workshop(s) on selected topic(s). 
 

 
Workshop Agenda  

(Facilitator – Noel Williams of Ch2m)       
 

 
• Welcome, Introductions and purpose of the Workshop...( N. Williams) 
• Overview of the CALSIM II Review Report …………………….( J. Lund) 
• DWR/USBR draft Response Plan …….( T. Kadir, L. Brekke, A. Draper) 
• Stakeholders/Public comments on the draft Response Plan led by 

selected speakers…………...( T. Erlewine , D. O’Connor, J. Snow, KT. 
Shum,  D. Briggs, B. Wilkinson, W. Bourez ) 

• Follow-Up/Next Step………………………………………….( N. Williams) 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

                                            
1 Review was conducted by an expert panel under the auspices of CALFED Science Program in 
November, 2003. The review reports A Strategic Review of CALSIM II and its Use for Water 
Planning, Management, and Operations in Central California dated December 4, 2003, (available 
at http://calwater.ca.gov/Programs/Science/adobe_pdf/CALSIM_Review.pdf) and CALSIM II in 
California’s Water Community: Musing on a Model dated January 20, 2004, (available at 
http://science.calwater.ca.gov/pdf/CALSIM_II_103103.pdf). 
 
 


